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Presiding Commissioner Bob Cirtin called the meeting of August 16, 2016 to order.
Roll Call — Upon roll call the following Commissioners were present:

Present: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, and Roseann Bentley
Absent: None

Others Present: Chris Coulter, Jeff Scott, Tina Phillips, Camille Knowles and Marilyn
Elsass.

Items for Consideration and Action by the Commission
(None)

Informational Items

Budget Office—Jeff Scott

Tina gave an update of out-of-county inmates. The Greene County Jail is housing 601
inmates today. Tina reported on the counties used to house inmates and the cost at each
county. The counties being used at this time are Cedar, Vernon, Henry, Johnson and
Miller Counties. There was a discussion of inmate projections for the end of the year as
well as those at the end of 2017.
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Human Resources—Camille Knowles

Camiille reported that Chet Hunter, Director of Office of Emergency Management (OEM)
has resigned effective August 27. Camille gave a history of the position and explained
that 80% of the position is funded by city and 20% by the county. Camille had the
Commission review a copy of the job description for this position and asked if the
Commission would like to make any revisions. There were no revisions indicated.

There was a discussion of naming an Interim Director for OEM.
Camille informed the Commission that the Highway Department has asked about DB

Square and presenting a plan for Highway employees. The Highway Department
employees have asked for a salary plan.

Jennifer McClure, absent.

Other Items
Chris Coulter:
Chris reviewed the meeting schedule with the Commission.

There was a discussion of office owned property.

There was a discussion of mandates and possible turnover of staff statewide as a result
of the election this fall.

Commissioner Cirtin adjourned.



